
Rotterdam, 19.09.2022

Overhead line work 24./25.10.2022 Waaslandhaven - Krommenhoek

Dear Customers,

We have been informed by MPET Terminal 1742 that in the period from 

24.10.2022 22:00hrs – 25.10.2022 22:00hrs 

work will be carried out on the overhead line between Waaslandhaven and MPET and for this reason no train 
connection will be possible.

Therefore, we will not be able to unload/load containers to/from Terminal 1742 by train during the mentioned period.

As from Wednesday, 26.10.2022 a connection with our train services will be possible again. 

We ask you to consider this in your planning.

If you have any further questions, our Customer Service teams will be happy to assist you.

We thank you in advance for your understanding.

Kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


